Lewis E. SELDERS
FINANCE BUILDING

1002 BALTIMORE AVENUE
KANSAS CITY 6, MISSOURI

1 9 4 5
October Eighth

My dear Mr. Allen:

Many thanks to you for your interesting letter

of October 6, accompanied by a copy of "Jayhawk
Rebounds”, which is sincerely appreciated.

I, too, enjoyed very much seeing you again and
want to say that what you had to say regarding
some rather important matters on that occasion
in Emporia was very surprising to me. I want
you to know that 1 certainly share your opinion
on some of these social matters,

with kindest personal regards, please know me
ever to be

Your_ friend,
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Mr. Forrest C. "Phog" Allen
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas



